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From: Ryan, Maverick (GOV) [mailto:Maverick.Ryan@gov.wa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 2:07 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Sanchez, Alejandro (GOV) <Alejandro.Sanchez@gov.wa.gov>
Subject: Letter of Support for Proposed Rule of Professional Conduct 4.4, Comment [4]
 
Please find attached a Letter of Support for Proposed Rule of Professional Conduct 4.4, Comment [4]
from Governor Inslee. Please direct any questions to Alejandro.sanchez@gov.wa.gov.
 
Maverick N. Ryan (He/Him/His)
Deputy Director of Constituent Services | Office of Governor Jay Inslee
Desk: 360.902.4123 | Cell: 360.791.4846
www.governor.wa.gov | maverick.ryan@gov.wa.gov
Email communications with state employees are public records and may be subject to disclosure,
pursuant to Ch. 42.56 RCW.
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